
DONATIONS 

WANTED 

Cappriccios Italian restaurant is 

collaborating with the Salvation Army to 

host a pop up restaurant on the 15th of 

July to support the homeless and 

disadvantaged of the Sunshine Coast. 

We would love the community to be 

involved by making donations of 

BLANKETS, BEANIES AND SOCKS to be 

distributed on the night. Donations can be 

made at Cappriccios from the 20th of 

June- 14th of July.  

Let’s spread the love and warmth! 

❖ Please remember we are closed Mondays  

54999444 


